Announcement of Mae Korn Subdistrict Administrative Organization
Subject: Policy of not accepting neither gifts nor profits from performing duties (No Gift Policy)
Fiscal year 2025

Mae Korn Subdistrict Administrative Organization has emphasized on managing
organization with good governance to build faith and confidence in society that Mae Korn
Subdistrict Administrative Organization is the good governance organization. Therefore, the
administration of Mae Korn Subdistrict Administrative Organization would like to announce his
intention to perform duties and and manage the. land in the prevention of corruption in the
public sector with awareness and awareness. They intend to act honestly , transparently and
verifiable in accordance with moral principles. They will adhere to good governance in
management and will declare themselves and staff members intend not to receive all kind of
gifts from their duties, both before and after. Thiss will result in corruption and misconduct
both now and future, and will stand up against all forms of corruption in order to create values

of integrity and build a strong and sustainable Organization of Intrerity ..
Therefire, announce it and observe it in general pracrice”

Announced on December , 2%, 2024

Mr. Rattipong Thepsupha
President of Mae Korn Subdistrict Adminitrative Organization



